
** Election Day, November 5, 2024, Notice for the Millinocket 
Municipal Election to be held on November 5, 2024 at the 
Stearns High School gymnasium, from 8am until 8pm.  

- Registered Voters of Millinocket may request an 
absentee ballot in person, electronic ABR System 
through Maine.gov, written drop box or mail in request, 
or by telephone.  

- Written Absentee Requests must be received by end of 
business day, Thursday, October 31st, 2023.  

- Absentee ballots must be received by November 5th, 
2024, at 8:00 pm.  

- Ballots can be returned by depositing in the Secure Ballot 
Drop Box located in front of the Municipal Building at 
197 Penobscot Avenue. The secured box is monitored 
and accessible 24 hours a day and emptied regularly by 
the Town Clerk. The secure box will remain available 
right up to 8:00 pm on Election Night. Do not attempt to 
deposit in a ballot drop box in another community 
outside of Millinocket, this will result your ballot not 
being counted.  

- Ballots also can be returned to the Town Clerk on 
election day at the polling place, Stearns High School 
Gymnasium, 199 State Street, until 8:00 pm or by mail. If 
mailing in your request, you are strongly encouraged to 
mail your signed return envelope and ballot no later than 
November 1st  to ensure it is received delivery time is on 
or before election day.  

 
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fMaine.gov&c=E,1,BQgp_4wo9CQLFG3ZqNQ0XiZpOV0OKy4Pu53TZJtmh7h5u-F-x30tZ6g2R596xD7gl-BFxXxn2GNLsvivyp6ACG_Ep8M4lki97dOuYpH8hg,,&typo=1

